
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Aquila Theatre: The Great Gatsby 
 
Aquila Theatre: The Great Gatsby is coming to the Colonial 
Theatre on Thursday, March 24th, 2022. Aquila is now one of 
the foremost producers of classical theater in the United 
States visiting 50 - 60 American cities per year with a program 
of two plays, workshops, and educational programming, and 
is under the Artistic Directorship of Desiree Sanchez since 
2012. 
 
“We’ve had the pleasure of presenting Aquila Theatre in the 
past and their productions are always high quality”, says 
Brandi Newton, Executive Director of the Idaho Falls Arts 
Council, “Their productions are classic but with a modern 
twist”.  
 
Tickets are available on our website: idahofallsarts.org 
Call or visit our office: 498 A Street, Idaho Falls, ID 83402 
(208)-522-0471 
 
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is a private nonprofit organization which owns 
and operates: ARTitorium on Broadway, The Colonial Theater, and the 
Willard Arts Center. The mission of IFAC, in cooperation with other arts 
organizations, is to educate our community and enrich its quality of life by 
promoting, advocating, and presenting a broad spectrum of visual and 
performing arts in eastern Idaho.  
For questions regarding information contained in this release, please 
contact Jordyn Eckman, Marketing Assistant, or at 
jeckman@idahofallsarts.org or at 208-522-0471 

 


